
Monterey Township Board Meeting 

April 4, 2011 
 

 
Meeting called to order by Supervisor Reinart at 8:00 P.M. at the Community Building.  
Board Members Present: Chris Reinart, Jan Lodenstein, Lois Commons, Merle Coffey and Earl 
Collier. 
 
There were 8 Township residents and Bob Karlie from the Road Commission present. 
 
Collier moved supported by Coffey to approve the March 6 and March 26 special meeting 
minutes. Motion carried. 
 
Collier moved supported by Commons to approve the financial statement with a balance of 
$407,121.57. Motion carried. 
 
Coffey moved supported by Lodenstein to approve cemetery deed for Dana and Briannan Lee. 
Motion carried. 
 
Collier moved supported by Lodenstein to amend the 2010-11 budget in the following areas: 
Twp. Bd. Publishing  +$100.00         $400.00 to     $500.00 
Snow Plowing           +$100.00          $500.00 to     $600.00 
Future Cap. Project   - $200.00    $13,100.00 to $12,900.00 
Motion carried. 
 
Collier move supported by Commons to add to the road work if funds are available to gravel 
136th Ave. east to Township line, sharing cost with Salem Township.  Motion carried. 
 
Collier moved supported by Coffey to send letter of support to the Drain Commission for a Soil 
Erosion & Sedimentation Grant. Motion carried.  
 
Lodenstein moved supported by Commons to appoint the following for inspectors at the May 3rd 
School Election: 
Mary Arndt, Kate Johnson and Evie Green. Motion carried. 
. 
Commons moved supported by Lodenstein to pay bills. Motion carried. 
 
Lodenstein moved supported by Commons to adjourn. Motion carried. 
 

                                                          
 
 
 

 Jan Lodenstein 
Township Clerk 

 
 
 
 

       



 
 
 
                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


